
 

MEMORANDUM

TO: Weber School District Board

FROM: Keri Meyerhoffer

DATE: August 4, 2021

SUBJECT: CHANGES TO 2021-2022 FEES SCHEDULES
________________________________________________________________________

Some concerns have been brought to our attention regarding the 2021-2022 Fees Schedules 
for the Weber School District, originally approved on May 5, 2021.  

 The charge of the AP Test, set by the Vendor has been increased from $94 to $95

 Commercial Photography $10 fee was left out of the list of CTE courses on the 
High School Fees Schedule

 Food Handlers permit wording has been updated to reflect “up to $25”.  This is due 
to a fluctuation in the vendor’s charge due to the permit test provided.  

These changes are indicated in red.  Please accept the recommendation of these changes to 

be made to our 2021-2022 Fees Schedules.


